
 
 

Birth may be a matter of a moment. 
But it is a unique one. 
(American Proverb) 

 
 
Dear parents  
and parents-to-be, 
 
birth is an event that changes the life of a family in an incomparable way. Birth also 
means taking the full lifelong responsibility for a child as a parental task. It is our goal to 
adapt you as parents and your newborn child in harmony to the changing situation 
before, during and after the birth. 
 
The team of the obstetrical ward of the St. Elisabeth Hospital Heidelberg would like to 
help you during this important in your life. We will accompany and assist you with all our 
experience, care and advice. 
 
We believe that it is important to offer all-embracing, family–oriented assistance in birth 
care so that you can leave the hospital with the highest amount of safety and knowledge 
to face the challenges of the new situation at home. 
 
We constantly improve our methods of modern, tender and self-determend birth care as 
well as new methods of newborn care. It is our self-defined aim to do everything within 
our possibilities to accompany you and provide you with individual care during the time of 
your stay in our hospital. 
 
If you have got further questions, don´t hesitate to contact us: 

 

Pregnancy-Hotline: 06221 – 488 280 
Address:   Klinik Sankt Elisabeth 
    Max-Reger-Str. 5-7 
    69121 Heidelberg 
Email:   hebamme@sankt-elisabeth.de 
 

 
We are looking forward to get to know you and 
wish you a healthy pregnancy. 
 
Your 
Team of the obstetrical ward 
of the St Elisabeth Hospital Heidelberg 
 
 

 


